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  Sidewalk upgrades begin March 1 on N.M. 48 (Sudderth Drive) in Ruidoso 

 
RUIDOSO – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two and the Village of Ruidoso 
are investing nearly $500,000 in a sidewalk replacement project to improve safety and pedestrian access. 
Construction will take place in mid-town Ruidoso on Sudderth Drive (N.M. 48) beginning March 1. 

NMDOT and the Village will work closely with local businesses while work is taking place to always ensure 
business access.  Drivers can expect periodic, single lane closures.  Weather permitting, work is expected to be 
completed this summer.   

For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
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